
September 12, 1929.

Mrs. Blackwood Bädwin,
1011 Sixth St.,
Santa ion1ca, C&iifornia.

Dear £:rs. kaidwin:

Thank you very much for :our kind letter
of August 5 and for the information it contains*
have just retuied from Dakota wLere I intervlet;od
many old-tiner8, both Indian and white. I believe I
hive o:othin to a':id to the history o the

1th kinkot wishl es, 1 remain

Yourc corlially,

;. . CiMPBii1L.


